
Dear Chair Williamson, Vice Chairs Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of the Committee, 

 

First thank you for your leadership in our state and for survivors of domestic and sexual 

violence. As an advocate for survivors for 20 plus years I am urging you to enact the protections 

for sexual assault survivors included in SB 995. Survivors need options for extended service 

offered in SB 995 to extend Sexual Assault Protection Orders and offer alternate delivery 

methods. 

 

This bill addresses unmet needs for survivors in the original SAPO and it is imperative you pass 

SB 995 for survivors safety today! 

 

Thank you for your service, 

Fay Schuler  

503-872-8627 

Director, Call to Safety  

 

 


